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VERZONDEN 0 6. 10. 03

Ministerie van Buitenlandse Zaken

Postbus 20061
2500 EB Den Haag
Nederland
www.minbuza.ni

Contactpersoon
Nico van der Laan

T +31 70-348 4157
F +31 70-348 6000
nico-vander.laan@minbuza.nl

Qur ref,

Datum 6 okiober 2009 D3Z/BR-806/02
Betreft Files concerning your request under the Government Information Act

Dear

On 20 July 2009 I sent you a number of files concerning the Agreement on
encouragement and reciprocal protection of investments between the Kingdom of
the Netherlands and the Republic of Tunisia of 11 May 1998 according to your
request of 23 June 2009, .

By means of your letter, dated 16 September 2009, you stated not to have
received documents pertaining to several of your initial requests.

I herewith send you, in addition to the documents you already received, three
documents concerning the above mentioned agreement. In both the archives of
the Dutch Ministry of Foreign Affairs and tha Dutch Ministry of Economic Affairs
are no further documents on the subject to be found.

For the sake of personal privacy the names of the negotiators are blanked.

The Head of the Administrative Law Division, Legal Affairs Service,

/
Mr. Pl an Velzen




